
WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL CONSULTATION
TO: West Sussex County Council

FAO:  James Neave

FROM: WSCC - Highway Authority

DATE: 4 August 2023

LOCATION: Land to the north of Eastergate and north-west of
Barnham, PO22 0DF

SUBJECT:

Non-material amendment to planning permission
ref. WSCC/052/20 (Construction of a single
carriageway with shared cycleway / footway,
roundabouts, road markings, traffic signals, bus
stops, provision of hard and soft landscaping,
construction of a substation building, installation of
a noise barrier, and other associated works) to
provide an additional field access.

DATE OF SITE VISIT: n/a (desktop study undertaken)

RECOMMENDATION: No Objection

S106 CONTRIBUTION TOTAL: n/a

This is the WSCC County Highways response to the non-material amendment to planning
permission ref. WSCC/052/20 (Construction of a single carriageway with shared cycleway /
footway, roundabouts, road markings, traffic signals, bus stops, provision of hard and soft
landscaping, construction of a substation building, installation of a noise barrier, and other
associated works) to provide an additional field access.

Response.
Having reviewed the submitted information, including email response from Raakhee Patel to
James Neave dated 3 August 2023 about how the gate to the site will be locked, unlocked
and closed (and when), no highway objection is raised to the proposal and no material
changes to impacts previous considered envisaged.

Tim Townsend
West Sussex County Council – Planning Services


